
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES SEPTEMBER 26, 2017 
 

 

119. STAFF ATTENDANCE AT COMMUNITY MEETING FOR “BOULEVARD” 
 HOMEOWNERS 
 (Addendum No. 1) 
 
 MOVED by Councillor Iafrate 
 seconded by Councillor DeFrancesca 
 
 That the recommendation contained in the following resolution of Councillor Iafrate, dated 
 September 26, 2017, be approved. 
 
 CARRIED 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 

 Submitted by Councillor Marilyn Iafrate. 
  

Whereas, The Boulevard subdivision in Kleinburg has an approved landscaping plan for the Grand 
Boulevard that was developed a number of years ago, and 
 
Whereas, this plan needs to be modified to meet the current regulations of the TransCanada 
Pipelines for such landscaping within their pipeline properties, and  
 
Whereas, a revised plan needs to be communicated by the developer to the community, and 
 
Whereas, this is a time sensitive matter given that there is a small window of opportunity to begin 
the landscaping work this year and residents have been living in the subdivision for almost a 
decade, and 
 
Whereas, it is crucial to have Urban Design staff present in order to address any questions as they 
relate to the revised plan. 
 
It Is therefore recommended that City staff be authorized to attend one evening meeting in 
October 2017 in Kleinburg to address questions about the new proposal. 
 

 
  



 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  COUNCIL – SEPTEMBER 26, 2017 

Title:  STAFF ATTENDANCE AT COMMUNITY MEETING FOR “THE BOULEVARD” 

                          HOMEOWNERS                  

Submitted by: COUNCILLOR MARILYN IAFRATE 

 

 
Whereas, The Boulevard subdivision in Kleinburg has an approved landscaping plan for the Grand 
Boulevard that was developed a number of years ago, and 

 
Whereas, this plan needs to be modified to meet the current regulations of the TransCanada Pipelines for 
such landscaping within their pipeline properties, and  
 
Whereas, a revised plan needs to be communicated by the developer to the community, and 
 
Whereas, this is a time sensitive matter given that there is a small window of opportunity to begin the 
landscaping work this year and residents have been living in the subdivision for almost a decade, and 
 
Whereas, it is crucial to have Urban Design staff present in order to address any questions as they relate 
to the revised plan. 
 
It Is therefore recommended that City staff be authorized to attend one evening meeting in October 
2017 in Kleinburg to address questions about the new proposal. 
 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor, Ward 1 
Maple/Kleinburg 
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